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OUR VISION at South Lake Primary School is that all members of the school community 

 will work together to achieve their full potential,  becoming self-motivated life-long  learners  

 through an inclusive and empowering education. 

2020 

Book Award Winners 



Dear Parents and Carers 
 

T hank you to parents and carers that attended 
our end of year celebrations as we congratulat-

ed students from across the school. Students were 
recognised for their achievements at for our Year PP – 
5 Class Awards on Thursday 10 December; on Monday 
14 December when our Year 6 graduating senior     
students were recognised at their special Graduation 
ceremony; and Kindy Graduation. Images from the 
ceremonies have been included in this newsletter. 
 

What an extraordinary year it has been! Who could 
have predicted the astonishing rate at which life as we 
knew it was about to change? At home and at work, 
we’ve all adjusted to a new way of life to limit the   
impact of COVID and to protect our most vulnerable.   
As always all South Lake Primary staff went over and 
above to ensure continuity of teaching and learning, 
maintaining some semblance of school life for          
students. I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
the very hardworking staff, for their professionalism 
and commitment to providing a quality education for 
all students in 2020.  Our staffing list for 2021 has 
been finalised and we welcome PE Specialist Mr     
Nesbitt, whilst Ms Panther is on maternity leave, Ms 
Swift, and Mrs Batten who will be joining the team in 
2021.  
 

Thank you to our very hard working SLPS P&C and 
School Board. Your commitment and desire to          
improve the South Lake learning community is very 
much appreciated! 
 
100% ATTENDANCE SEMESTER 2 

C onsistent attendance and participation are    
essential for your child’s social and academic 

learning.  Listed below are students who have perfect 
100% attendance for the whole of semester 2.  Of 
course, this achievement is not manageable without 
the diligent effort made by you on behalf of your    
children or the children in your care.  While we are 
aware that there are times when an absence from 
school is totally unavoidable, 100% attendance is no 
mean feat and  deserves recognition!  
Congratulations to the following students for their 
outstanding attendance: 
Marsel          Luca          Jiayi          Sam          Tucker 
Mitchell       Athasha    Jurman    Connor     Lucy  
Debora        Tyler          Jiawen     Demititrius       Kane      

A SMOOTH START TO 2021 

 Recycle rulers, pencils, erasers, sharpeners and 
library bags. 

 We encourage all students to wear our SLPS   
uniform. The Uniform and Book Shop for the  
collection school book orders and purchase of 
uniforms will be on Thursday 28th January from 
1.45pm-2.45pm. Please note the uniform shop is 
cash only. 

 Student Class lists and teacher information will 
be displayed at the front of administration on 
the same day. 

 South Lake Primary is a “Sun Smart” school and 
all children must wear a broad brimmed hat. It is 
recommended that students have two hats, in 
the event that one is lost. These are available 
from the uniform shop.  

 Students resume school on Monday 1 February 
2021. 

 Voluntary Contributions of $60 can be paid at 
the front office, EFTPOS available. 

 
SCHOOL SECURITY AFTER HOURS  

S o that we can keep South Lake Primary secure 
please report any suspicious activity in and 

around school grounds, after hours and on weekends, 
as well as during school holidays by telephoning – 
1800 177 777 (free call) or 13 14 44 (WA Police). 
Thank you for caring for our School. 
 

Best wishes to you all for a safe and happy holiday, 
lots of sunshine, family and friends, and the relaxation 
you need to welcome the new school year. Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year!  
 

Kind regards 
Leigh Liley 
 
 
 

 





The Sustainability Team is a group of like minded staff members who meet to  discuss  how 

they can improve on limiting our waste as a staff and school. 

Store onions and potatoes in a basket in a dark 

cupboard 

Zero Waste  

Kitchen Swaps 

Stand and float celery & carrots in water 

Salad greens can be wrapped in tea towels and kept in the fridge 

Switch to reusable straws/cutlery 

Buy second hand 

Use a keep cup to buy coffee 

Use beeswax wraps 

Watch this space next year for more tips on what you can do to eliminate household waste 
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